
Music Day 2025 at NPF Building 

 

The Ministry of Arts and Culture organized Music Day 2025 in collaboration with 

the Police Pop Band on 20 June 2025 at the Esplanade, Renganaden Seeneevassen 

Building, Port Louis. It was a vibrant, free, open-air lunch time concert celebrating 

the universal language of music. For one captivating hour, attendees enjoyed soulful 

melodies and lively rhythms in the heart of Port Louis. Set against the scenic 

Esplanade, this event welcomed music lovers of all ages for a delightful mid-day 

escape filled with live performances. 

 

Open-air concert showcasing the talents of the Police Pop Band 

 

 

Enthusiastic audience enjoying the open-air concert 

 



 
Open-air concert experience 

 

 

 
A captivating live performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


